
  
 
 
 
 
     

PRESS RELEASE 
CHRIS BAUSERMAN, P.E., P.S. 

DELAWARE COUNTY ENGINEER 

 
Monday, March 15, 2021 

 
For Immediate Release: 

 
The Delaware County Engineer’s Office will be closing Powell Road 

between Walker Wood Blvd. and Presswick Green Dr. for road  
construction and signal installation from 9 am to 3pm April 5th to May 

21st. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation with this project. Please contact our 
office for any questions 740-833-2400. 

 
 


